3 year old KINDY

Every Wednesday

8.45am to 20.45 am

WELCOM
Please contact

Miss Clare

Kingstone & Cassie
To

3yr old Kindy
Miss . Crissie or Mr. Sam

Telephone (08)91686008
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School Uniforms are now available

o Shirts $15

e Shorts $10
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NEWS LETTER Term2 Week 4, 22nd May 2014

Having fun at kindy

Welcome Kingston and Cassie - 3 yr old kindy

No school Monday
26th May

Learning days for
Teachers

Our kindy class has grown and we would like to welcome our 3 yr old new comers — Cassie and King-
ston. The overall focus in our room is building on social and emotional well-being.

The programme is filled with a lot of fun to create learning. Please ensure that the children come and
join us every day. We would love to see more three year old children joining us on Wednesday.

Keep well and we enjoy teaching your children.
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